
Announcement 

The Hellenic Center for Teaching Greek Language and Culture of the University of Ioannina 

(KE.D.E.G.PO.) informs about the implementation of the Winter Greek Language Learning 

Program from October 17, 2022 to May 31, 2023. Classes will be held from Monday to 

Thursday morning hours (4 hours/day) and it is also planned the participation of students in 

activities that will bring them into contact with the Greek language and Greek culture, such 

as educational excursions/visits, learning traditional dances, cooking seminars, etc.  

Participation fee 

 

Basic program: lessons, teaching manual 

                 700€ 

(The amount is paid in three installments) 

 

Educational activities 

 

Costs are borne by the participants and their 

implementation depends on the number of 

participants. 

 

The program will be implemented if the required number of students per class (15 students) 

is completed. Participation in the additional activities is not mandatory and those interested 

will be able to express their interest during the Program. Their implementation will depend 

on the number of participants. The amount of the basic program is paid in three installments 

(250 euros upon registration, 250 euros until 31.12.2022 and 200 euros until 31.03.2023). 

Registrations until 1.10.2022.  

Those interested should complete the expression of interest form 

https://forms.gle/ZZZJDweLdFEswtHD8.  

Contact email: langcntr@uoi.gr Contact phone: 2651009153. 
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